From: Gibson, Lauren

To: Maher, William; Franzone, Steve; James, Lois; Rodriguez-Luccioni, Hector; Caldwell, Bob
Subject: St. Lucie SLR Application Accepted

Date: Friday, September 17, 2021 8:43:03 AM

Dear Bill,

| am pleased to tell you that we have completed our acceptance review of the St.

Lucie SLR application and have determined it is acceptable for docketing. You will receive
the formal letter notifying you of that in the near future, and we will now begin our in-depth
technical review.

I look forward to working with you as the review progresses. Please feel free to contact me
at any time.

Thank you,
Lauren
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